¥
RO "“‘i,

RS

1
By

J/C LS. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

iy

40

Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention {(CDC)
Atlanta GA 30333

March 7, 2016
Sharon Noonan Kramer
2031 Arborwood Place
Escondido, CA 92029

Dear Mrs. Kramer:;

Thank you for your letter to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) expressing
concerns regarding the American College of Medical Toxicology (ACMT). Your message was
shared with the appropriate CDC subject matter experts for review and forwarded to my office

for a response.

All eligible applications for federal grants are objectively reviewed, scored, and ranked based on
established evaluation criteria published in the announcement. During the objective review
process, CDC thoroughly and consistently examines applications to ensure selections best meet
the needs of the respective public health program.

Thank you again for sharing your concerns and for your support of CDC’s public health mission.

Director, Office of Grants Services
Office of Ffhancial Resources
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention



